
May 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ken Evans 

Producer 

Video Information, Inc. 

616 Kentucky Street 

Lawrence, KS 66044 

 

Dear Mr. Evans: 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the videotape recently acquired by the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  In addition, a receipt for the purchase of (1) $8.00 video is attached, along with the form you 

need to sign and return to me in the stamped envelope provided. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


